PRINCE GEORGES’S DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND COMMUNTY DEVELOPMENT
COMMUNITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

Notice of Funding Availability (NoFA)
AND
Program Year 45 CDBG Application and Proposal Workshop

The Department of Housing and Community Development of Prince George’s County, Maryland will be
accepting Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) applications for Program Year 45, covering July
1, 2019 to June 30, 2020. Applications will be available online on Tuesday, September 11, 2018. The

application submission deadline is Thursday, October 11, 2018 at 5:00 p.m.

This Proposal Workshop will provide an overview of the CDBG Program and specific requirements in
applying for these funds including, but not limited to:

o Public Service Category is capped at 15% in accordance with 24 CFR § 570.500(a) and based on the
Department’s historical trends, an applicant may seek funding up to $50,000.00

In addition, Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) applications for Program Year 45 will be
available on-line at the Prince George's County Department of Housing and Community Development's

website: http://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/1106/Community-Development-Block-Grant or by email
upon request. The workshop date and time are as follows:
DATE: Tuesday, September 11, 2018
TIME: 9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
PLACE: 9200 Basil Court 4th Floor Suite 410
Largo, Maryland 20774

Participants are asked to R.S.V.P. by contacting the Community Planning and Development office on 301-
883-5540 or via e-mail at PMHafford@co.pg.md.us

Sign language for the hearing impaired and interpretive services can be made available. To request these
services, please call: TTY (301) 699-2544.

Prince George’s County affirmatively promotes equal opportunity and does not discriminate on the basis of

race, color, gender, religion, ethnic or national origin, disability, or familial status in admission or access to
benefits in programs or activities.

By Authority of:

Eric C. Brown, Director
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